
 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd February 2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

  

RE: Parental Online Information Event- Webinar  

  

We are holding an online information event about the Year 11 Intervention Programme and 

Examination series on Friday the 4th of February until Monday the 7th of February. You will be 

able to watch a presentation about the opportunities available to your child over the next 45 

days, coming up to their first examination. This presentation is 25 minutes long.   

  

The session includes:  

  

• What is intervention and why do we do it?  

• What intervention are we offering  

• The examination process and what to expect  

• How your child can be an ‘Outstanding Achiever’ by May 2022  

  

The link for the event has been uploaded onto Youtube: https://youtu.be/K4E8_rDt960 
 

 This webinar will give you all the information that you need to support your child through the 

examinations this year. There will be no need to have your camera on as the link will 

automatically play as you log in.   

  

We are really looking forward to this online event following the success of the first ‘AtL’ webinar 

last year. As always at #AmazingNUSA, we want to make sure that you have all the information 

you need to help your child fulfil their potential. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you 

have any questions at cbackhouse@nusa.org.uk.   

  

  

Yours sincerely,  
 

  

Ms Backhouse    Miss Strawson  

 

Assistant Head   Teacher Head of Year 11   
  

 

https://youtu.be/K4E8_rDt960
mailto:gmalhi@nusa.org.uk

